
 

 
 
 
 
 

4 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
A reminder that tonight we are running our online webinar, How to Support your Young Person 
through their GCSE and BTEC Courses for parents and carers of our Year 10 & 11 students. 
 
Please click here to join the Zoom which will run between 18:00-18:45. 
 
The webinar can also be accessed by using the below details: 
 
Meeting ID: 814 3425 2510 
Passcode: 668097 
 
We look forward to welcoming you virtually later on. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Steve Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81434252510?pwd=K2MyYmVVU2l3M3MxK05udEVTUVRIQT09

